

Office of the President

727-341-3241

Board of Trustees

Chair Nathan Stonecipher, Vice Chair Katie Cole, Trustee Bridgette Bello, Trustee Bill Foster, Trustee Deveron M. Gibbons, President Tonjua Williams

March 27, 2019

Pinellas County EMS & Fire Administration ATTN: Greg Woodrum 12490 Ulmerton Road, Suite 134 Largo, Florida 33774

Dear Mr. Woodrum,

I wish to support the nomination of Dr. Eric Carver to serve as Chairman of the Pinellas County EMS Advisory Council representing St. Petersburg College.

Through his 26-year military career and previous experiences in emergency management and healthcare, Dr. Carver will add value and perspective to the council. Currently, Dr. Carver serves as Provost at our Allstate, Health Education, Fire Training, and Veterinary Technology Centers. He is active in our community and aware of the challenges needed to support and sustain the future of Pinellas County's health and public safety workforce.

St. Petersburg College is proud to support our members who currently train and work with Pinellas County EMS agencies. I am confident that Dr. Carver will continue to add value to the council and contribute to supporting activities that ensure Pinellas County will always be the best place to live, work, and thrive.

Respectfully,

Tonjua Williams, Ph.D.

President

St. Petersburg College